17 May 2021
 
Dear Parents / Carers,    
                                                                            
Although restrictions are easing the disruption to school life sadly continues.
 
The Welsh Government’s announcement that they will not be permitting any residential visits for the rest of this school year means that sadly our Y4 and Y6 residential visits cannot now take place.
Unfortunately, guidelines for England state that no more than six children can sleep in a room which means that our tentative plans to have our whole school sleepover in July must also now be abandoned.
 
I can confirm however that we are aiming to have a school Summer Fair on Saturday 26 June and that our Y6 children will be doing an end of year play and our Reception children will have an end of year celebration assembly. We do not know at this time whether it will be possible to have either of these with a live audience or whether we will have to share a recording. We are also constantly evaluating whether or not we can have a sports day of some form.
 
My staff and I share our children’s disappointment, as I am sure you do too. I have stressed however that we must be positive and resilient moving forward as some things are not in our control and the end is in sight!
 
On a positive note, my sources tell me that Reception have had a  brilliant day at the zoo today!
 
Thank you for your support.
 
Best wishes
Adam Croft  
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